Dear Sir or Madam,

In March of 2015 I learned of details of a proposed zoning change for the property noted above.

Previously, I had been contacted by Neil Neudorff, President of the Emmaus Lutheran Church at 3120 Irving Street, and/or David Hagan, Emmaus' partner in the proposed redevelopment. I was told that Emmaus wanted to develop the property to create recurring income for the church to continue the mission of the church.

Neil and/or David explained that Emmaus is looking to rezone a portion of their property to U-MS-2x or U-MX-2x for a two story medical office building, and keep the church sanctuary and parish house. At that time further details of the rezoning and impacts of that rezoning were not provided and I signed a letter of support for their plans.

Since that time I have learned more details about the proposed zoning change. I am concerned about the residential impacts of this proposed zoning change and am no longer in support of this proposal and the proposed rezoning.

Please revoke my support of the rezoning of Emmaus Lutheran Church property at 3120 Irving Street, Denver, CO 80211. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Signature

**Print Name** 

Date

Address DENUER CO

SERTPIEM O

Dear Sir or Madam,

In March of 2015 I learned of details of a proposed zoning change for the property noted above.

Previously, I had been contacted by Neil Neudorff, President of the Emmaus Lutheran Church at 3120 Irving Street, and/or David Hagan, Emmaus' partner in the proposed redevelopment. I was told that Emmaus wanted to develop the property to create recurring income for the church to continue the mission of the church.

Neil and/or David explained that Emmaus is looking to rezone a portion of their property to U-MS-2x or U-MX-2x for a two story medical office building, and keep the church sanctuary and parish house. At that time further details of the rezoning and impacts of that rezoning were not provided and I signed a letter of support for their plans.

Since that time I have learned more details about the proposed zoning change. I am concerned about the residential impacts of this proposed zoning change and am no longer in support of this proposal and the proposed rezoning.

Please revoke my support of the rezoning of Emmaus Lutheran Church property at 3120 Irving Street, Denver, CO 80211. Thank you.

Sincerely,	
Repet F. Surenti	
Signature	
ROBERT L. GRISENT!	
Print Name	
4-11-15	
Date	
3215 N. SAER BLVD.	
Address 3200 IRVINCE	3rVD
3220 CRUMG 3235H-SPEER	
3221 N. SPEER BLYD.	

Dear Sir or Madam,

In March of 2015 I learned of details of a proposed zoning change for the property noted above.

Previously, I had been contacted by Neil Neudorff, President of the Emmaus Lutheran Church at 3120 Irving Street, and/or David Hagan, Emmaus' partner in the proposed redevelopment. I was told that Emmaus wanted to develop the property to create recurring income for the church to continue the mission of the church.

Neil and/or David explained that Emmaus is looking to rezone a portion of their property to U-MS-2x or U-MX-2x for a two story medical office building, and keep the church sanctuary and parish house. At that time further details of the rezoning and impacts of that rezoning were not provided and I signed a letter of support for their plans.

Since that time I have learned more details about the proposed zoning change. I am concerned about the residential impacts of this proposed zoning change and am no longer in support of this proposal and the proposed rezoning.

Please revoke my support of the rezoning of Emmaus Lutheran Church property at 3120 Irving Street, Denver, CO 80211. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Signature

Mary Fellows

**Print Name** 

4-6-2015

Date

3215 Shuright Denne Colo 80211

Dear Sir or Madam,

In March of 2015 I learned of details of a proposed zoning change for the property noted above.

Previously, I had been contacted by Neil Neudorff, President of the Emmaus Lutheran Church at 3120 Irving Street, and/or David Hagan, Emmaus' partner in the proposed redevelopment. I was told that Emmaus wanted to develop the property to create recurring income for the church to continue the mission of the church.

Neil and/or David explained that Emmaus is looking to rezone a portion of their property to U-MS-2x or U-MX-2x for a two story medical office building, and keep the church sanctuary and parish house. At that time further details of the rezoning and impacts of that rezoning were not provided and I signed a letter of support for their plans.

Since that time I have learned more details about the proposed zoning change. I am concerned about the residential impacts of this proposed zoning change and am no longer in support of this proposal and the proposed rezoning.

Please revoke my support of the rezoning of Emmaus Lutheran Church property at 3120 Irving Street, Denver, CO 80211. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Signature

Bob Fellows

**Print Name** 

4-4-2015

Date

Denier Culo 8021

Dear Sir or Madam,

In March of 2015 I learned of details of a proposed zoning change for the property noted above.

Previously, I had been contacted by Neil Neudorff, President of the Emmaus Lutheran Church at 3120 Irving Street, and/or David Hagan, Emmaus' partner in the proposed redevelopment. I was told that Emmaus wanted to develop the property to create recurring income for the church to continue the mission of the church.

Neil and/or David explained that Emmaus is looking to rezone a portion of their property to U-MS-2x or U-MX-2x for a two story medical office building, and keep the church sanctuary and parish house. At that time further details of the rezoning and impacts of that rezoning were not provided and I signed a letter of support for their plans.

Since that time I have learned more details about the proposed zoning change. I am concerned about the residential impacts of this proposed zoning change and am no longer in support of this proposal and the proposed rezoning.

Please revoke my support of the rezoning of Emmaus Lutheran Church property at 3120 Irving Street, Denver, CO 80211. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Signature
Susan Miller
Print Name
4-6-15
Date
3020 Irving St.

Address

Dear Sir or Madam,

In March of 2015 I learned of details of a proposed zoning change for the property noted above.

Previously, I had been contacted by Neil Neudorff, President of the Emmaus Lutheran Church at 3120 Irving Street, and/or David Hagan, Emmaus' partner in the proposed redevelopment. I was told that Emmaus wanted to develop the property to create recurring income for the church to continue the mission of the church.

Neil and/or David explained that Emmaus is looking to rezone a portion of their property to U-MS-2x or U-MX-2x for a two story medical office building, and keep the church sanctuary and parish house. At that time further details of the rezoning and impacts of that rezoning were not provided and I signed a letter of support for their plans.

Since that time I have learned more details about the proposed zoning change. I am concerned about the residential impacts of this proposed zoning change and am no longer in support of this proposal and the proposed rezoning.

Please revoke my support of the rezoning of Emmaus Lutheran Church property at 3120 Irving Street, Denver, CO 80211. Thank you.

Sincerely,

/Signature

Print Name

Date

Address Denvey, Co

Dear Sir or Madam,

In March of 2015 I learned of details of a proposed zoning change for the property noted above.

Previously, I had been contacted by Neil Neudorff, President of the Emmaus Lutheran Church at 3120 Irving Street, and/or David Hagan, Emmaus' partner in the proposed redevelopment. I was told that Emmaus wanted to develop the property to create recurring income for the church to continue the mission of the church.

Neil and/or David explained that Emmaus is looking to rezone a portion of their property to U-MS-2x or U-MX-2x for a two story medical office building, and keep the church sanctuary and parish house. At that time further details of the rezoning and impacts of that rezoning were not provided and I signed a letter of support for their plans.

Since that time I have learned more details about the proposed zoning change. I am concerned about the residential impacts of this proposed zoning change and am no longer in support of this proposal and the proposed rezoning.

3175 Speer 6/11/5

Please revoke my support of the rezoning of Emmaus Lutheran Church property at 3120 Irving Street, Denver, CO 80211. Thank you.

		1
	1	1 .

Tevan Ho

Signature

Sincerely,

Print Name

Date

Address